
 

 
 29/04/02 13:21 
    
   To: michael_seery@ipart.nsw.gov.au 
   cc:  
   Subject: Undergrounding Electricity Cables in NSW 
 
 
 
Michael, 
 
Further to my email of Friday I would like to add the following, 
 
As an employee of Local Government I am aware that Councils could not absorb the cost of 
the proposed levies. These would have to be passed onto ratepayers.  Then ratepayers would 
be charged a total of 85% of the cost (80% Local Government and 5% for electricity 
consumers). 
 
This is totally unacceptable 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Mr Leigh Fitton 


